
 

 

 

 

Dear Cayman International School (CIS) Community, 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful feedback on the skills, experiences and character traits we should 

look for in the next CIS Head of School, as well as the features of CIS we should emphasize. 

Attached is the position description that reflects your feedback. 

 

We appreciate your distributing the position description to your networks and/or to your reaching 

out to exceptional educators you know who you believe would be a good next leader for CIS. 

While we expect to get a lot of interest in this position given the very strong reputation of the 

school, our experience doing head and administrative searches for dozens of international 

schools each year is that often some of the best candidates come through recommendations of the 

school community, because you have an intimate knowledge of the school and what type of 

leader will best fit the school's culture and address its priorities over the coming years. As 

indicated on the position description, applications are due by Friday, April 26th.  

 

Thank you for your continued assistance with the search process.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

The CIS Board 
 

 

 


